
 
 

 

 

May 02, 2024 

 

Jamaica Stock Exchange 

40 Harbour Street 

Kingston  

 

Attention: Dr. Marlene Street-Forrest   

 

Dear Dr. Street-Forrest, 

Re: Delay in Annual Report Submission for the Year 2023 

 

A.S. Bryden and Sons Holdings Limited (ASBH) wishes to advise that its annual report for the year 2023 will be 

released on or before May 15, 2024. This postponement is due to unforeseen delays, necessitating additional time 

for the report’s completion.  

 

We extend our apologies to our shareholders for any inconvenience caused by this delay and sincerely appreciate 

their understanding. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

A.S. Bryden and Sons Holdings Limited 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Bernadette Sammy 

Corporate Secretary 


